
Hi Everyone… Happy New Year!, 
 
Well here we are… a new year, a new president, and a lot of new 
and exciting tours for 2013.  But as I start my term and write my 
first “note” it is with a sad heart as I think about the passing of 
our good friend and long time member Larry Halter.  Larry was 
president in 2005 and treasurer for a number of years.  Many of 
you know Larry much better than I did, but two things come to 
mind when I think of Larry: he really enjoyed our club and was 
willing to do whatever he could to make it better, and he had a 
big heart.  Larry would often bring one or more of his nephews 
and their friends to our events.  For a number of years Larry has 
hosted one of our Spring Tune-ups, and this April he was 
planning to host it again.  Well as a way to honor Larry’s 
dedication and service to the club, a few members have 
suggested calling our annual Spring Tune-up the “Larry Halter 
Memorial Spring Tune-up”.  We will let everyone know the new 
location of the LHMST once it is finalized.    

"A" note from the 
president: 

President – Dan Bickley 
Vice President – Chip Stout 
Secretary – Ellis Kauffman 
Treasurer – Jaci Rohner 
Tech Dir/Newsletter Ed – Rick Lindner 
Tour Director – Daric Galden 
MARC Regional Director – Doug Jones 
Sunshine Director – Karen Szakelyhidi 

Officers: 
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Greetings Everyone, 
 
What a January we've had in terms of weather! As February approaches, we're slowly headed toward 
Spring, which means our tune up and touring season's are on the horizon. If anyone has any ideas for 
tours, don't hesitate to contact Daric to discuss and get on the calendar. 
 
Speaking of tours, we had a great tour on Friday, January 17th, to Farber Specialty Vehicles in east 
Columbus. Nine club members attended and we were guided by Harry Spieker of Farber through the 
production facility. Not only are the vehicles Farber modifies and builds unique, but the talented 
craftsmen working on the projects possess fabrication skills that would make anyone envious. 
 
Due to canceling our January Tech Meet because of the weather, Rick will lead us through gas tank 
removal at the March Tech Meeting. Please plan on attending our Club Dinner on February 5th, at 
Kissho Asian Bistro and Sushi Bar (details below).  
 
One other note.......this issue of the Scuttlebutt is the first of 2014, to include a Lady's Page as well as 
the new "Member Spotlight" column. Our first Spotlight victim (oops, subject) is none other than Tim 
Teegardin.  
 
Thanks everyone for your support of the club, and let's hope the February weather is a little more kind 
to us. 
 
Dan 



Custom Coach Tour – Or “How Many Model A’s Fit In That? 

I’ll take 
this 

one!! 

This is just the 
size garage I 

need. 

The day dawned without snowing and so nine brave Scioto 
Model A’ers took in the Farber Custom Coach work – then lunch 
at Applebee’s.  That’s when the snow did come down. 



Events for February 2014 

February, 2014 

WHAT:  Club Dinner  
WHEN:  Wednesday, February 5th 
WHERE :  Kissho Asian Bistro and Sushi Bar (6823 E. Broad St., Columbus) 
TIME:  6:30PM – 8:00PM 
DETAILS:  Our club dinners have returned again for 2014 and take us to the East side for 
Chinese.   I hope to see many of you there.  We will have a club dinner again in April and 
we are always looking for suggestions.  If you know of a great “Non Chain” restaurant that 
can handle a group of our size please make the suggestion and we’ll see what we can do.  
 
WHAT:  Theater Magic: Technology, Innovation, and Effect – Points Event  
WHEN:  Saturday, February 15th 
WHERE:  Thompson OSU Library (1858 Neil Avenue Mall, Columbus – OSU Campus) 
TIME:  We’ll meet in the main entrance lobby at 1:00PM. 
DETAILS:  This FREE exhibit explores the innovators, designers, and technicians—whose 
“magic” has wowed audiences since the beginnings of show business. Visitors will uncover 
the secrets behind special effects, experience what a magic lantern “pose show” might 
have looked like, and have a chance to try your hand at theatrical lighting design.  
 
 
The exhibit 
also features 
numerous 
manuscripts, 
photographs, 
original 
designs, set 
models, 
props, and 
costumes 
from the 
special 
collections of 
the Lawrence 
and Lee 
Theatre 
Research 
Institute. 
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Events for March 2014 

4 February, 2014 

WHAT:  Tech Meet  
WHEN:  Wednesday, March 5th 
WHERE :  Rick’s Warehouse (259 E. Tompkins St., Columbus) 
TIME:  7:00PM – 8:30PM 
DETAILS:   
 
WHAT:  Skiff Craft Wooden Boats Open House – Points Event  
WHEN:  Saturday, March 1st 
WHERE:  Skiff Craft Boats (225 Guy St., Plain City) 
TIME:  Open House starts at 10:00AM 
DETAILS: Skiff Craft was founded in 1904 as the Henry Boat Company near Peterborough, 
Ontario, by two Canadian boat builders — Victor and Stanley Henry. They created their 
reputation by building quality wooden boats able to withstand the harsh waters of 
Canada's lakes and rivers. In 1959, the company relocated to Plain City, Ohio, and was 
renamed Skiff Craft. There, veteran craftsmen of local Amish and Mennonite communities 
custom build each exceptional Skiff Craft boat using their time-honored woodworking 
skills. 





6 February 2014 
Submission deadline for the Scuttlebutt is the 15th of the month. 

EXTRA – EXTRA 

 
Check out our New and Improved club website at 

 

 www.themodelaclub.org  

Scioto Spotlight – The Teagardens' 

This month's Member Spotlight is 
on Tim Teegardin, a member of the 
Scioto Model A Ford Club since 
2000. Tim is a graduate of Cal Poly 
Tech with a Master's in Turf Grass 
Technology. He's had a love affair 
with old Fords since childhood, and 
over the years has owned two 
Model T's and twelve Model A's. 

 
Among the Model A's that Tim has 
owned, there are many interesting 
stories and historical facts, including 
the '29 Roadster he received as a 
High School graduation gift. Add to 
this, a '29 
Fire truck, a '28 Tudor known as 
"Blueboy" (Tim still owns it), a '29 
stand up Milk Truck, a '29 Huckster 
and a '29 Touring just to name a 

few. 
 

Tim and his wife Maggi have been 
married 49 years and have two 
sons, Marque and Tilor. Both Tim 
and Maggie, as well as Tilor, are 
very active in the club. The next 
time you see Tim, be sure to ask 
him about the history behind 
several of his Model A's. 

Tim and Maggi 
were early 
members, also 



Club Apparel is a GREAT Valentine Gift!! 

7 November, 2013 

The new club logo is available 
on hats, shirts, jackets, etc.  

Contact Daric Galden for more 
information or to order. 

Windbreaker (w/logo) 

Nylon (w/logo) 

Wool Varsity (w/logo) 

Back of Jacket 

Sport Polo (w/logo) 

Regular Polo Shirt $30 
Sport Polo Shirt $50 
Nylon Team Jacket $120 
Varsity Jacket $350 

Call Daric to order 
614 354-5957 
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Scioto Society Page – The Model A Ford Club Women’s Page 

The ladies have arrived! It is going to 
be so much fun to have a corner 
of the Scuttlebutt to share with the 
wonderful women of the Scioto Model 
A 
Club. So many of us for years have 
read the latest musings of what goes  
on, keeping our men's schedules 
straight for meetings, tours and 
events.. 
plus all the many bumpy trips we have 
ridden along on, sometimes freezing  
and some times burning up..but it's all 
been worth it when I think back on  
all of the memorable times that have 
been created! 
More memories are going to be made 
in the upcoming year. With the help  
of Karen Szakelyhidi we are hopefully 
going to have some events that are 
geared to the ladies of the club. More 
details later, but all of the ladies 
are a part of this club, and any and all 
ideas are more than welcome, so feel  
free to contact either of us with your 
thoughts. Let's have a fun year!  
 
Jaci Rohner 



9 February 2014 

Items For Sale or Trade or Wanted 

WANTED: Model A hood, any year, any condition. 
 Call: Werner Rase at (614) 268-8105 
 
 
FOR SALE: 1931 Model A Ford DELUXE ROADSTER 
 - Frame off restoration around 4 years 
ago. 
 -  99% original. 
 -  ALL steel body. 
 -  $29,900.  $26,000. NO trades 
 Call Sharon Enochs (937) 652-1240. 

A Must See! 

2014 Club Roster 
 
Shirley Doherty is currently 
working on the 2014 roster.   
Please contact Shirley with any 
changes:  name, phone number 
(cell or home), e-mail address, 
street address, etc. 
 
ALSO…. Please contact Shirley 
with your vehicle information so 
she can include member’s cars in 
the 2014 roster. 
 
Shirley (614) 863-5715 or 
(www.our31modela@gmail.com)    

1929 Roadster Pickup 
Older restoration, very good condition, side 

curtains, dual side mounts, bed cover.  Restored 
by Don Shoemaker.  Lucky Warner, Croton, OH  

$25,000 OBO 
740 501-0703 
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Scioto Model “A”                Club 
900 East Cooke Road 
Columbus, OH  43224-1943 


